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Upcoming Events 

Date Event Time Location 

Feb 24th      Council 
Meeting 

7:30 PM Parish Center 

Feb 26th  3rd Soup 
Supper 

5 PM Parish Center 

Mar 9th Officers 
Meeting 

7:30 PM Parish Center 

Mar 12th  Corned 
beef & 
cabbage 

5-8 PM Parish Center 

Mar 23rd    Council 
Meeting 

7:30 PM Parish Center 

  

Parish Soup Supper 

We have been asked to help host the 6 Parish 

Soup Suppers during Lent.  Our help will include 

making coffee, overseeing various kitchen duties 

such as making the garlic bread, mixing cold 

drinks, setting up the serving tables, assisting in 

the serving of the soups, etc and the clean up of 

the kitchen after the meal.   
In order to be timely, we should be at the Parish 

Center by 5 PM each Friday night.   

 
February Birthdays 

 

Carl Citelli   Bob Gray   Ed Hubbard 

Rod Gallo Jr.  Ted Koba   Len Snell 

 
 

Council 7572 Officer Listing 

For 2014-2015 

  

 Grand Knight Robert Guyre Jr 490-4306 

 Deputy Grand Knight Leonard Snell 660-2070 

 Chancellor Lawrence Sarkozy 912-5967 

 Recorder Richard Parow 434-2501 

 Financial Secretary David Kling 434-9243 

 Treasurer George Fredette 603 801-1478 

 Advocate Patrick Sullivan  216-1748 

   Warden Kenneth Spina 475-4689 

 Inside Guard Mike Mrvos 505-7654 

 Outside Guard Joe Pfeifer      (617) 775-3032 

 Trustee (3yrs) Aaron Kesmetis 986-2439 

 Trustee (2yrs)                David Centazzo 458-2105 

 Trustee (1yr) Bennie DelVeechio 890-0072  

    Insurance Agent Stephen White 894-4780 

 

 
           Council Scholarships 
 

This year St. Matthew Council #7572 will be 
awarding $500 scholarships this year. There will 
be one or two depending upon the number of 
entrants.   Please remember that all candidates 
must be a council member or immediate family 
member (including grandchildren) who will be 
entering or is presently registered at an 
accredited college or secondary school. 
In order to give applicants the sufficient time to 
respond, 2016 Scholarship application forms will 
be included in the March issue of our newsletter.   
 

 

 

       

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Corned Beef and Cabbage 
Supper 

 
 
We are planning to host an Irish Night “family“ 
type supper which will take place on Saturday, 
March 12th from 5-8 PM.  The menu will consist 
of corned beef, cabbage, potatoes, carrots and 
rolls & butter. The cost per person has not been 
set yet and there will be discussion at and after 
our meeting on Wednesday night.  Since we 
have only a little time to plan and prepare for the 
supper we will need to move rapidly to advertise 
it and sell tickets.  Please come to the meeting 
and volunteer yourself to help this event to be a 
success. 
    
 
 

ASK A FRIEND YOU SEE AT 
CHURCH TO BECOME A MEMBER, 

TODAY!!! 

 
 
 
 
 

Annual Fishing trip 
 

Our yearly fishing trip is in the planning stages. 

At this point we have not yet determined the 

date and due to a change in the federal fishing 

regulations we need to find out how the changes 

will affect us.  We will send a special email out to 

all once we have the date set, etc.  
 

 
MEMBERSHIP  

 
It is time for all of us to start now to look around 

to see who you can ask to become a member of 

our council. Take a few minutes after each 

Sunday Mass to introduce yourself to someone 

you see every week that is not a Knight.  Invite 

him to join our council and become a brother 

and new friend.  There are blank Form 100s in 

the top left drawer by the sink in the gathering 

space for you to use. Only you can provide this 

very important service to the council.  New 

members mean new ideas, increased 

enthusiasm for events, and overall, a stronger 

and better council.  

 

“A GRAND NIGHT” 

For the 2nd year we are planning a night of 

entertainment and a five course meal for 100 

people.   For this event we will need your help 

make it a success.   

As was done last year, we will have 4 

committees formed for the event, a Steering 

Committee, an Entertainment Committee, a 

Ticket Committee and a Dinner Committee. 

The committee chairmen will be holding several 

meetings to establish the schedule discuss the 

menu, etc. and as you can guess, it is now time 

for you to step up.  Your help is needed in 

order to make the event successful.  Please come 

to our next meeting on Wednesday where we 

will discuss the responsibilities of each 

committee and what is needed in the way of 

help.   

Each and every able brother of our council is 

expected to provide help in some manner, so 

please take a few minutes to decide what area 

you will sign up for. 
If you have questions about the areas of 

responsibility for each committee, come to the 

meeting to find out. There will be another email 

sent next week detailing all of the tasks and jobs 

that will need to be done in order to make this 

event a success.  
 
 

 

 
 
 


